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Homelessness is a serious and complex issue, deserving of attention of the 

legislature. Unfortunately, this bill will not help anyone and has the potential to 

exacerbate the current public camping problem plaguing neighborhoods and the 

environment. Please vote no on this bill and introduce a bill that focuses on providing 

services and housing to the homeless.  


